

TRADITION.
INNOVATION.
EXCELLENCE.

Remote Learning Update - March 12, 2020

Dear Alpha community,

We are continuing to monitor the latest updates regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19) from the Allegheny County Health Department (ACHD), Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), and World Health Organization (WHO) and the Catholic Diocese of Pittsburgh. It is important to remember that at this time, there are no confirmed cases of coronavirus within our area.

At this time, Providence Heights Alpha School will continue to operate school on our regular schedule until further notice.

In addition to the activities cancelled in my email communication of March 11th, the following additional events are also now cancelled:

- All athletic/sports practices and games
- All Star Forensics Tournament scheduled for Saturday, March 14
- PRSEF March 25
- APTA and AAA meetings
- Piano Lessons
- Tae Kwon Do

Activities that will continue as normal at this time:

- Parent Teacher Conferences
- APEX afterschool care
- Stations of the Cross for staff and students only
- In-school assemblies for staff and students only
- Play Practice (students only no parent involvement)
- Guitar Lessons
- Second Grade Parent Meeting for 1st Communion March 24

Please note that any of this may change as the situation continues to develop. We continue to monitor developments in the surrounding school districts and transportation systems we utilize.

The faculty will also continue to develop plans for educational continuity through remote learning should the need arise.

Thank you for your prayers and continued support as we strive to maintain a healthy and safe environment for our students, staff, the Sisters of Divine Providence and community members.

alphaschool.org

Peggy Ruefle, M.Ed., M.S. Principal

9000 BABCOCK BOULEVARD ALLISON PARK, PA 15101

PHONE: 412.366.4455 FAX: 412.635.6317